
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Interim Principal: Mrs Kim Bradley-Smith 

Campion School is part of United Learning: United Learning comprises: United Learning Ltd (Registered in England No: 00018582. Charity No. 

313999) UCST (Registered in England No: 2780748. Charity No. 1016538) and ULT (Registered in England No. 4439859. An Exempt Charity). 

Companies limited by guarantee. Registered address: United Learning, Worldwide House, Thorpe Wood, Peterborough, PE3 6SB. 

 

Campion School  

Kislingbury Road 

Bugbrooke 

                                                                           NN7 3QG 

t: 01604 833900 

e: csoffice@campion.northants.sch.uk  
w: campionschool.org.uk  

  

 

26 June 2026 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Thank you for the support you have been offering your children and the school. In particular I would 

like to thank parents/carers who have provided lots of feedback on the current behaviour policy and 

systems. We will be able to share a new policy with you very soon – alongside this I would like to 

invite parents/carers into school so we can explain the changes and rationale behind them – further 

details to follow. 

I would like to thank the vast majority of children who just get it right every day. They are a credit to 

themselves and you as parents/carers. We are developing new systems to ensure that they are 

routinely praised every day for the excellent choices they make.  

We have been leading assemblies in school this week, so pupils are aware of the expectations of 

school for the remaining few weeks ahead of the summer holiday. In the last few weeks of term 

please can you support us in encouraging your child to: 

• Model the school values (Ambition, Respect, Integrity, Resilience) 

• Attend all lessons punctually, taking an active part in the learning 

• Wear correct uniform (reminder regarding jewellery – one pair of stud earrings only) 

• Mobile phones - off and away 

• Follow instructions of staff without delay 

Regarding these particular areas, that support school to be safe, calm and orderly, there is no need 

for these to become areas of debate between pupils and staff. We are always pleased when pupils 

make good choices about their conduct and behaviour and of course, children will make mistakes 

sometimes, we would just ask that they accept any support, and sanctions if needed, in an 

appropriate way. 

Please do continue to feel free to provide us feedback on areas you feel we can improve upon.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Paul Tillman  

Vice Principal 

 


